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Voting by mail has been a very successful method for Oregon voters to participate in 

elections. It is an inclusive. ( rural voters, those with disabilities or illnesses), 

convenient and informed way to provide constituents with time to contemplate the 

issues and candidates, vote with confidence and ensure their ballots count.  

I stand for voting by mail-in ballot, and I oppose an in person requirement. 


